
 3 September 2021

Warning regarding the activities of the entities named 

“TheMerit Finance” and “Advanced Relief Fund Mining”

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the activities of the entities 

named “TheMerit Finance” and “Advanced Relief Fund Mining” which use the websites 

www.themeritfinance.com and www.arfmining.com and which offer investment services by pretending to be 

established at 43 Avenue John F. Kennedy, L-1855 Luxembourg.

The CSSF informs the public that the entities named “TheMerit Finance” and “Advanced Relief Fund Mining” are 

unknown to it, that they are not regulated by the CSSF and that they have not been granted any authorisation 

to provide investment services or other financial services in or from Luxembourg.
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